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Jaswal, Gagandeep

From: Maxine Biesenthal < >
Sent: 2024/03/26 2:49 PM
To: Jaswal, Gagandeep
Subject: [EXTERNAL]Fwd: Park Street Proposal

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Completed

Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open attachments that you do 
not trust or are not expecting. 

 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 
Begin forwarded message: 

From: Maxine Biesenthal < > 
Date: March 26, 2024 at 2:46:39 PM EDT 
To: rowena.santos@brampton.ca 
Subject: Park Street Proposal 

Hello my name is Maxine BIesenthal and I live at  Brampton for 20+ years. 
I live directly behind the proposed massive 40 story building complex that is in question. 
While I understand the need for affordable housing, I am concerned about one being in my backyard. 
This structure will have a very negative effect on all the beautiful well keep homes on West Street. 
We will lose our morning sunlight and also will have constant shade on our homes. We also have 100 
year old trees that will not survive this build, and  most of these homes on Park Street have  mature 
trees that would be destroyed when building.  
We are not against improvement on Park Street. Why can’t we build quads or low rise homes.  Mc 
Murchy had a similar issue and they’ve build beautiful brown stones to fit in with the downtown core. 
Please consider this before making any decisions on this permit. 
 
Sincerely 
Maxine BIesenthal 
Concerned Owner 
 
Sent from my iPhone 


